- Company
Donates
Truck

A 10 yard GMC dump truck
was recently donated by the
Carrington Company of Ancho-.
rage to the Rural Alaska Com-
munity Action Program.

The truck, in turn, is being.

shipped to Old Harbor, Alaska
to assist the Cqmmgnity Enter-
prise Development Corporation
(CﬁE’EC) in their oonstmctionhn of
a fish processing plant. ;
The truck was reconditioned
at the Alaska Skill Center in
Seward and delivered to the
dock at Anchorage for shipment

to Old Harbor. Along with the
truck, a front-end loader. owned
by CEDC was also sent.

“They will be here for at
least one year - July to July -
and we certainly hope that they
will consider staying a second
year as VISTA Volunteers with
the regional corporations, in
order to increase their effective-
ness,” stated Irvin. . " - .

' “We were really pleased with

‘the quality of the Volunteers,

their enthusiasm, and their intel-
ligence. I, personally, think they
are a cut above the quality of
most VISTA’s 1 have seen in the
past. 1 will predict they will
work out very well in the bush.
The VISTA Volunteers and
their assignments are: Richard
Lewis, Koyukon Development
Corporation in Galena; Russ
Burkhardt, .Bristol Bay Area
Development Corporation in Dil-
lingham; Gary Kozel, Associa-
tion of Village Council Presi-
dents, in Bethel; John Ashton,
Inupiak Development Corpora-
tion in Nome; John & Rita
Houle, Kikiktugruk Area Com-
munity Development Corpora-
tion in Kotzebue; Vince Sly,
Upper Yukon Development Cor-
poration in Fort Yukon; Loren
Domke, Southeast Alaska CAP
in Juneau; John Suddock, Ko-
diak Area Community Develoj
ment -Corporation in Ki ¥
and Reed Stoops, Copper Valley-
Tanana Regional Development
Corporation in Copper Center.



